
Neighborhood Council 4 Minutes 
Heritage Baptist Church – 900 52nd Street North 

August 22, 2019 - 6:30PM 
 

Council members in attendance: Sandra Guynn, Rudolf Tankink, Judy Tankink, and Gregg 
Matsko, 

Council members excused: Trey Torres 

Others in attendance: Lanni Klasner, City of Great Falls Communications Specialist; members 
of the public. See attached sheet. 

Chair Sandra Guynn opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New Business:  

Trisha Gardner and Katie Brewer provided an overview of the 2018 Cascade City-County 
Health Department Annual Report. The report can be seen in its entirety at 
http://www.cchdmt.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/2018-CCHD-Annual-Report_FINAL.pdf 

Petitions and Communications: 

Teddy Bray expressed concerns about a recent mailing to property owners regarding insurance 
for water/sewer. 

Other Business: 

Sandra said that NC5 held a meeting August 19th with Upper Missouri Water Keepers. Sandra 
reported that NC5 will hold a candidate forum September 16th at the Great Falls Clinic Specialty 
Center. Sandra noted that NC5 is working on a proposal to encourage the City to have public 
meetings on how the City will be impacted by the cheese plant/slaughter house.  

Committee Reports:  

Sandra Guynn said the next Council of Council’s meeting will be October 29th at 7:00PM.  

Old Business:  

Rudolf Tankink moved to accept June 27, 2019 minutes as presented. Seconded. MSC 

Damaged garbage receptacles at Clara Park were replaced. Trenching at Clara Park is an 
ongoing problem.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 

Next meeting September 26, 2019. 

Respectfully submitted 

Judy Tankink, Secretary 

http://www.cchdmt.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/2018-CCHD-Annual-Report_FINAL.pdf

